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July 3, 2023

The Honorable President and Members of Council 

5th Floor, City-County Building 

414 Grant Street 

Pittsburgh, PA  15219 

Dear President and Members of Council: 

Attached is a resolution further amending the 2021 Capital Budget based on the proposed requests to 
reallocate the City's American Rescue Plan funds. This resolution does not change any non-ARPA 
projects.

This bill should move in tandem with the main ARPA reallocation resolution. A waiver of Rule 8 is 
requested in the hopes that this bill and companion bills may be held for a public hearing and 
discussed before Council Recess.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely, 

Jake Pawlak 

Director, Office of Management & Budget 
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